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March 23, 2018 
 
 
RE: Marcy Dimond letter of support for EBAA BOD 
 
 
Dear Molly, 
 
I am writing this letter in strong support of Marcy Dimond’s candidacy for a seat on the 
Board of Directors of the Eye Bank Association of America.  While I have only recently 
gotten to know Marcy well during a site inspection, I have observed her participation in our 
EBAA meetings, and through both of these, I believe that I can attest to her being a strong 
non-polarizing individual who will be able to fairly represent all members.  She has a talent 
for successfully navigating conflict and bringing people together. Though she represents a 
mid- to large size eye bank, that eye bank grew from a small eye bank, and thus she 
understands deeply the challenges facing smaller programs.  She has spent the last 2 years 
consulting with multiple small and medium programs to help them improve efficiency, 
quality, and safety for recipients.  I have no doubt that regardless of the marketplace, 
Marcy’s commitment is ultimately to the donors and recipients. With this spirit, I believe 
that Marcy will be a strong and fair voice for the EBAA members. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bennie H. Jeng, M.D. 
Associate Medical Director, SightLife 
 


